
Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR 

From: Stoltz, Carrie R- DNR 
Sent: 
To: 

Friday, September 22, 2017 9:30AM 
1 Debby (debbys@metcohq.com) 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Port Wing Auto U&C request 03-04-234613-approval 
RE: Port Wing Automotive 

Hi Debby, please see below. I received approval from John to put a note in Tracker with regards to correcting the 
January 2017 approval. Please submit this email as your approval when you submit your claims. Thanks for your 

patience and have a good wkend! Carrie 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Carrie St oltz 
Phone(715)365-8942 
Carrie.Stoltz@Wisconsin.gov 

From: Robinson, John H- DNR 

Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 9:27AM 

To: Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR <Carrie.Stoltz@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: RE: Port Wing Auto U&C request 03-04-234613 

This is a simple change approved, per their request you should put a note in Tracker. 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

John Robinson 
Phone: {715) 359-8932 
John.Robinson@wisconsin.gov 

From: Stoltz, CarrieR- DNR 
Sent: Thursday, September 21, 2017 10:59 AM 
To: Robinson, John H - DNR 
Subject: Port Wing Auto U&C request 03-04-234613 
Importance: High 

Hi John, please see attached. I mistakenly entered the wrong code on the U&C schedule and just need your 
approval to update Tracker and send an email to Metco. This is under a previous approval from January 

2017. We can discuss next week. Thanks, Carrie 

We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 

Carrie Stoltz 
Hydrogeologist-Remediation and Redevelopment, AWARE Division 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
107 Sutliff Avenue, Rhinelander, WI 54501 
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